The Rotary Club of Toronto: March 29, 2020
The Rotary Club of Toronto Charitable Foundation  and The Rotary Club of Toronto Take Action
We are pleased to announce that the Rotary Club of Toronto Charitable Foundation has approved $300,000 to go towards the needs arising in our community from COVID-19. The Club Board has reached out to our Philanthropic Committees to explore the needs in our community and how we can assist and make an impact.  The Foundation will give $100,000 of these funds to the Club’s Philanthropic Fund to be disbursed to the Philanthropic Committees to be able to assist those in need.  We encourage all of our committees to remain engaged and to proactively reach out to our community so that we can address immediate needs and make an impact.
In addition, for $100,000 of the funds, the Foundation will be streamlining their process and softening some of the requirements in the granting guidelines to facilitate timely relief for COVID-19.  In particular, an exception has been made to allow applications to the Foundation to include operating funds in relation to requests arising from COVID-19.
For the remaining $100,000, the Foundation will, until June 30, 2020, match donations made to the Foundation for COVID-19 relief. Click on the link below for The Rotary Club of Toronto’s website and the Foundation’s donation page, with its specific drop-down for COVID-19, "Community Impact And Needs". Complete and submit the page to donate.  https://www.rotarytoronto.com/page/donations
The Rotary Club of Toronto Charitable Foundation and The Rotary Club of Toronto will make a real impact to the disadvantaged and marginalized in our community in these uncertain times.  Further details to be discussed at our Club’s virtual meetings. 
Keep safe,
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